
We've also added 2023-2024 housing rates on our Housing Rates webpage as
we understand that that is important information for your family.
 
As a reminder, the application opens on Wednesday, Feb. 15th at 12:00 PM
(noon). Students will be able to go into your AU Housing Portal to complete the
Housing Application and search for roommates.
 

Hello Eagle Families,
 
We have exciting news about one of our halls on campus! For the 2023-2024
academic year, Leonard Hall will be renovated and returning students will be
able to live in the building.
 
We could tell you more but it's better to SHOW you - click the button below to
see what plans we have for Leonard Hall next year. If you like what you see, we
hope you'll consider making Leonard your Home at AU next year!

More communication about what will happen further into the process will
come, but you can learn more information on our Reapplication
webpage. 
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